

WE CAME FIRST IN THE CARNIVAL! HAPPY SUMMER EVERYONE!

A huge thank you to all of you who came to the very soggy Calne Carnival! Everyone made a fantastic effort and we really appreciate you all!

We came 1<sup>st in</sup> Calne Carnival!!!



We had such fun at the Carnival. Although it was a little wet lots of you came to join us and it was a great atmosphere!
We would like to say a special thank you to Jenny and Helen for all of your efforts, the dinosaurs and bones were amazing!
We think the Mayor liked our costumes and the fact that so

many little children came to

Well done everyone!

participate!

Pre-school!

Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> July 2-3pm please return your slip to secure entry to see the children's wonderful show.

Parents Evening at Pre-school

We had a fantastic turn out of parents at our parents evening last Thursday. Thank you all for taking the time to come in, we received some great feedback and will be looking at the questionnaires you completed for your ideas and thoughts about our provision.

Parent Evening at
Lickhill Road –
Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> July – see
you there!

## Teddy Bears Picnic at Pre-school!

Sunny Days
Children's Nursery

**Lickhill Road and Fynamore Pre-school** 

**July 2016** 

Follow us on Facebook or visit our website!

<u>Click here</u> to be updated with regular news about your child's nursery.

We have an exciting program for the summer holidays with trips taking place every week; depending on the weather these include Avebury, Swindon Museum, the Cinema and Swimming.

As requested by some parents we will be booking dates for a trip to Bristol Zoo and Bowling so please watch this space!

There are lots of activities on offer including –

Den building, Hama beads, Baking, Water fun, Wii Fit, Sports activities and lots of fun and games outdoors.

If you would like to book your child in there are flexible sessions to meet your requirements – call Tracy or Sian on 01249 818824.

## **Happy Birthday to!!!**



Isla 20th



Archie and Theon 21st

We hope you have a lovely birthday!

Our nursery, pre-school and club are nearly full so please ensure that you book sessions that you require as far in advance as possible or by the previous month to ensure you have a space for your child.

Good luck to all of the children going to school – we will miss you all!!!

Please expect a call from Helen if your invoice is outstanding

We will be holding a cake sale on Thursday 7th July at Pre-school, please bring some pennies if you wish to buy some cakes!

## **Dates for your Diary**

End of term Friday 15<sup>th</sup> July Summer Fete 18<sup>th</sup> July Term/ Funding returns 5<sup>th</sup> Sept Half Term 24<sup>th</sup> -28<sup>th</sup> Oct If you would like to make any changes to your child's sessions for September, please speak with a member of staff to arrange this.

If your child is moving over to Pre-school or up to Toddlers after the summer their key person will be speaking to you about the how we plan this.

As our nursery keeps getting busier we have some new members of staff our team –

Victoria who has moved here from Brunei with her family joins the Toddler room Megan who will be with us for the summer Lucy who joins us as an

apprentice
Helen who is a Grandma
herself joins the baby room
and we welcome back
Chanise who has returned

from maternity leave.

All of the schools came to visit the children to support them and we had fantastic meetings with Fynamore Marden Vale St Edmunds

Please make sure that you have updated your personal information with us if you have a new phone number or have recently moved

Have a lovely summer we will be posting activities and days out on our Facebook page <a href="https://www.facebook.com/sunnydayschildrensnursery">www.facebook.com/sunnydayschildrensnursery</a> and on our website for you!

## **Policy of the Month**

This month we would like to draw your attention to the policy explaining how we manage the children's behaviour.

Our intention is that by positively promoting good behaviour, valuing co-operation and a caring attitude we hope to ensure that children will develop as responsible members of society.

The full policy includes guidance regarding how we work with children to promote positive behaviour and children who behave in unacceptable ways and a separate section on Antibullying.

To make the policy as accessible as possible for all parents we have placed a copy in the entrance of each setting and there is also one in each Policy Folder.

Here's the link so that you can easily view the policy on our website at:

http://www.sunnydaysnursery.co.uk